
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important update 

regarding the access fees for our museum. 

Effective [Date], the access fees will be modified as follows: 

• Adults: [New Fee] 

• Students/Seniors: [New Fee] 

• Children (under 12): [New Fee] 

• Family Pass: [New Fee] 

This adjustment is made in order to continue providing high-quality exhibitions and educational 

programs. We appreciate your understanding and support. 

For any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued patronage. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Museum Name] 


